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To Live, To Love, To Learn  

The children really enjoyed their fantastic  
workshops with STEAM School. They        
combined ICT, science and music and what 
they learned about how electricity is conducted 
meant they were able to play different tunes on 
rulers, paper and even each other!  
 

 

Harlyn class had a visit from Mr Upton to 
tell them about his experiences during 
World War 2 in East London. All children          
thoroughly  enjoyed the information and  
stories given by Mr Upton. Thank you for 
coming into our school and  sharing this 
with us.  

 

 

Attendance 
 
Daymer     92.86% 
 
Polzeath   95.26% 
 
Holywell   94.17% 
 
Harlyn      94.67% 
 
 
Well done Polzeath 
class for this week’s  
highest attendance! 

Reading Challenge 
 
Each child needs to read  at 
least 3 times a week at home; 
their reading book must be 
signed to show  evidence of 
this.  
 
Daymer 60%  Holywell 67% 
  
Polzeath 54% Harlyn  55% 
   
Well done to Holywell class.  
 

Whole school Attendance  
94.37% 
 
Authorised Absences        
3.79% 
 
Unauthorised Absences     
1.84% 
 
Lates                                
0.34%               

10-02-20 Rock Star Times Tables launch 
11-02-20 Safer Internet Day 
14-02-20 Last day of term 
17-02-20 to 21-02-20 February Half term 
24-02-20 Back to school 
28-02-20 Holywell class assembly 
13-03-20 Landrake Run 
20-03-20 Harlyn class trip 
27-03-20 Last day of term 
30-03-20 to 13-04-20 Easter Holiday 
14-04-20 Back to school 
08-05-20 May Bank Holiday. School closed 

22-05-20 Last day of term 
25-05-20 to 29-05-20 May Half Term 
01-06-20 Back to school 
05-06-20 INSET day. School closed 
08-06-20 INSET day. School closed 
29-06-20 to 03-07-20 Isle of Wight  
Residential 
03-07-20 Whole school trip to STERTS 
21-07-20 Last day of term 
22-07-20 INSET day. School closed 
23-07-20 INSET day. School closed 
 



 To promote the leaning of times 
tables in our school, we are 
launching Rock Star Times      

Tables. This will be on Monday 
10th February and as part of the 

initiation, we would like to      
encourage children to dress up 

and come to school as rock stars on that day! A voluntary contribution 
of 50p per child would be greatly appreciated and help towards the  

subscription cost of the software.  
 
 

 


